

February 13th, 2020

Dear Parents.

Manavon Elementary School is sponsoring a Lego Club for students in 2nd-5th grade. The club will be meeting Monday from 7:40 to 8:40 before school on the following dates: March 16th, 23rd, 30th, April 13th, 20th, 27th, May 4th and May 11th.

Please complete and return the permission slip below by **Friday**, **February 21**st if you would like your child to participate. Students will be chosen via lottery and will receive a letter with more information the week of March 2nd if they are chosen. If your child was placed on the wait list last session, please complete and return this permission slip so that we know you child is still interested in the Spring 2020 session.

We are looking forward to building great things with your child! Sincerely, Kelsey D'Annibale (dannibalek@pasd.com) Sheila McCluskey (mccluskeys@pasd.com) ______ ☐ I give my child permission to participate in the Spring 2020 Lego Club this year. **Emergency Contact Information:** Phone Number _____ Medical Concerns/Allergies:

Parent's signature _____ Date____